
22nd January 2018      Neighbourhood Planning Meeting   The Barn Room The Bell Belbroughton. 

Chairman Cllr. Bob Morgan 

Thirty local residents listened to presentations from invited speakers - Dave Thomas vice chairman 

of Chaddesley Corbett Parish Council who outlined his parish area’s journey on producing a 

Neighbourhood Plan and Matt Stanczyszyny from Bromsgrove District Council detailing how plans 

link into the District Council’s Local Plan. 

A useful forum was then held with the speakers answering questions on the processes involved in 

producing a plan.   

The main outcome from the meeting was that it would progress to set up a 'Steering Group' 

following the acceptance of a motion: ‘’ This meeting agrees to move set up a ‘Steering Group’ which 

is to determine whether or not a Neighbourhood Plan should be developed and to deliver a report 

on its decision to the Parish Council and the community.’’  

A further meeting again at The Bell Belbroughton will be held on Monday 26th February 7.00pm to 

move this to the next stage.  The session will aim to look more closely at the future needs of the 

parish area and also to appoint members to the 'Steering Group'.  

For information:  The below link is for the Bromsgrove Local Plan: 

http://www.bromsgrove.gov.uk/council/policy-and-strategy/planning-policies/local-development-

plan/the-bromsgrove-district-plan-2011-30.aspx 

This link is to the Chaddesley Corbett Neighbourhood Plan which is currently in place. 

http://www.chaddesleyplan.org.uk/nhpournhpo.html 
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